
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 

 
June 2023 

 

 

Dear Patients and Families: 

 

Recently, I had to depart for the East Coast because my father had a medical emergency.  

Unfortunately, the situation is still unstable.   My parents bolstered each other.  And now, with the 

abrupt change, they are both deteriorating.  I considered and pursued several options but ultimately 

realized I truly had one.  The only way I can make a positive difference is to be present and actively 

advocate for my parents. 

 

I have dedicated my life to trying to provide you with tender, loving, and thorough care and support.   

I have also been immersed in supporting the practice through serving on leadership, spearheading 

the COVID-19 Task Force, and creating content for our social media and medical forms and 

handouts.   However, now I must focus on my family and have decided to retire from Northwest 

Asthma & Allergy Center. 

 

I know that the timing may seem abrupt.   I am truly sorry for not having the opportunity to say 

goodbye, express my gratitude in person, and share laughs, tears, and hugs.  Your care will be 

uninterrupted and guided by my stellar colleagues, including Dr. Bani Kaur who recently joined.  

 

I am honored and grateful to have been granted the opportunity to get to know and serve you and 

your family.   Thank you for entrusting me with your care.    

 

I wish you all the best.  

 

 

With much gratitude, 

 

Audrey Y. Park, MD, PhD  

 


